
CITY OF NEWPORT BEACH

December 13, 2017

6:30 PM

PUBLIC NOTICES

HARBOR COMMISSION - RESCHEDULED

PUBLIC NOTICE

HC- Notice of Rescheduling 17-12-11

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the

HARBOR COMMISSION scheduled for WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 13, 2017, has been RESCHEDULED.

The next regular meeting will be held on MONDAY, DECEMBER 11, 2017 at 6:30 PM in the CITY 

COUNCIL CHAMBERS ROOM, located at 100 Civic Center Drive, Newport Beach, CA 92660.

http://newportbeach.legistar.com/gateway.aspx?M=F&ID=736fc3d1-c846-4565-9fad-4ce6300ad7a9.pdf

